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January 10 - Julieta Maldonado

January 22 - Jennifer Baker

We hope everyone was able to enjoy
the holidays with family and friends.

It’s hard to believe half the school
year is already over! 

JANUARY 2025

DATES TO
REMEMBER

JAN 20 Martin Luther King Day

JAN 6 No School (Teacher
Inservice)

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

We harvested our first crop of romaine
from the Brooks garden in early
December. Our kitchen staff made a
beautiful sald bar with the romaine and
the kids were so excited and loved that it
was grown in Ms. Hartley’s classroom.

Ms. Murphy’s science classroom at
Windsor Middle School will also be
growing produce which the kitchen will
incorporate into their menus.

Hydroponics Garden

Q: Why shouldn’t you tell an
egg a joke?

A: Because it might crack
up!

TODAY’S FUNNIES


